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Appropriate Clothing! 
Please dress your child 

appropriately for the weather! 
 

Hats, gloves, coats, scarves, 
jumpers and warm socks are 

essential! 
 

Wellie boots are ideal also for 
wet days. We have some spare 
boots here but not many large 

sizes. If you have any spare size 
10 upwards we would be 

grateful. 
 

Please ensure they are all named 
  

 

TERM DATES for 2016-2017 
 

Tues 3rd Jan……………..INSET DAY 
Weds 4th Jan…………...Term 3 Begins 
Fri 10th Feb…..…………..Term 3 Ends 
Mon 20th Feb……………Term 4 Begins 
Fri 31st March…………..Term 4 Ends 
Tues 18th April.……....Term 5 Begins 
Mon 1st May………...BANK HOLIDAY 
Thurs 4th May………….POLLING DAY 
Fri 5th May…..…….…….. INSET DAY 
Fri 26th  May ………..…..Term 5 Ends 
Mon 5th June..………....Term 6 Begins 
Thurs 20th July………...Term 6 Ends 
Fri 21st  July…………..…..INSET DAY 
 
 
 

We have had a lovely run up to Christmas with Children in Need 
week, the nativity and our Christmas party. The children really 
enjoyed our theme of Nursery Rhymes and can now sing lots of 
rhymes.  
 
For Term 3 our theme will be People Who Help Us.  If you have 
any resources related to this theme please feel free to share them 
with us. Or, even better, if you know of someone in this line of 
work (Police force, Fire brigade etc) please ask them to pop in 
and see us.  
 

We will be having a parent’s 
evening in February so keep 
an eye out for emails and the 
sign-up sheet which will go 

out in January. 
 

Please keep your child’s Key 
Person up to date with any 

changes at home which may 
affect your little ones. 

 
If you would like support on 
any development issues you 
are facing with your child, 

please feel free to ask us for 
advice. 

AGM 
We will be holding our Annual General Meeting on 11th January.  Without a parent committee the pre-school 

would have to close.  Therefore your continued support is essential to our future as a pre-school. 

THANK YOU! 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated 
money for Children in Need, we raised 

nearly £85. 
Thanks also for helping us fundraise at 
the nativity. We are raising money to 
buy a new light table for pre-school. 

Wishing you a 
Merry Christmas 

and a  
Happy New Year 

from All 
the Staff and 
Committee 

at  
Southborough  

Pre-school 

     

    

A DVD of the nativity is 
available to buy. Please speak 

to Debbie, Gill or Kim for 
information. 

 

Community Centre, Crundwell Road,  
Southborough, TN4 0LL. Tel: 01892 53  
Admin@southboroughpre-school.org.uk  
www.southboroughpre-school.org.uk 
 

Midnight March 
 

In the New Year we will be 
organizing a sponsored midnight 

walk to raise money for pre-
school. This event is challenging 
but fun to do. Look out for dates 
and details to be announced early 

in 2017.  

 

Snack Donations 
 

Thank you so much to 
everyone who has provided 
items for snack over the last 

term.  This is working brilliantly 
and has saved us lots of 

money.  Please continue to 
donate when you can. 

 

Welcome to our New 
Children and Families 

We want to wish a 
particularly warm welcome to 
all our new children and their 
families. We hope you very 
quickly feel a part of our 

pre-school community. 
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